[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]i Snow White

and the Seven Dwarfs




[image: image1.jpg]




NUMERACY


We will begin this half term by learning the compact method of division.  Then having spent a lot of time on using number and reasoning with numbers, we will then move on to looking at shape, space and measure. This will begin by looking at the properties of shapes, focusing on angles and types of lines within them.  The Times Tables Rockstars Awards will continue to be given out each week in celebration assembly- please remind your child to keep working on this at home!  


        





Spring Term 2-YEAR FOUR


1. Ancient Greece (part 2)


2. Space


Teachers: Mrs Walsh, Mrs Calderwood, Mrs Dale, Miss Morgan & Mrs Hervin








ICT 


We will use our programming and coding skills we have developed in the past, to create an animation with movement and sound on Scratch.





P.E


On a Tuesday morning we will have a games based (rugby, tennis, softball) PE lesson outside with Mrs Walsh.


With Mrs Walsh on a Friday afternoon, we will be focusing on our fitness, completing a range of challenges and circuits.  





LITERACY


We will start literacy this half term by looking at a well-known fairy tales and compare them to other versions of the stories.  Within this there will also focus on using direct speech in stories and descriptive writing techniques.  Each week, our spellings will continue to be based on a spelling rule from the National Curriculum.














SCIENCE


This focus of this half term’s science will be Sound.  We will look at how sound travels and investigate the affect different materials have on sound waves travelling.  We will link our science closely with music, as we also look at how sound waves change with pitch and loudness.  The children will also have a go at designing a sound proof room.  





R.E and PSHE 


Mrs Calderwood will be teaching these subjects and she will be focusing on Lent and the Easter story.  In PSHE, she will begin some work on transition to middle school with the whole class. 








THE ARTS


This term in music we will be composing and producing our very own songs on iPads with Mr O   . This is an exciting opportunity as he will bring his own specialised equipment with him for us all to use!


Mrs Dale will continue to do art and D&T with the class- starting with making some of our own puppets to support work we will be doing in literacy.








